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Meet This Month’s Next Generation Rider. 
Kyle Green, age 10, is always after me to go for a ride.  He loves my 2006

Streetglide and loves to ride, period.
He always asks me, "Gramma, can we hit the road today? Pleeease?"

If you have a picture of your Next Generation Rider,  send it in to me.  
preacher@freeriderspress.us or by snail mail 

to PO Box 1126 Wautoma, WI 54982

Oh ya... The Ultimate Day... Count me in...

This will be a short and to the point editorial. So it begins!
How's everything going out there? I have been seeing many of you posting pictures of
your travels and it looks like many of you are having a good summer. I like you have
been traveling but in my truck. Lorie and I have been all over the place and I am mak-
ing it a point to take at least 3 hours to do something vacation like. Example: While in
D.C. we went to the Memorial Mall to see the monuments. While in Pennsylvania we
stopped in Gettysburg and took a bus tour of the battlefields. That was cool! While in
Louisiana a few weeks ago we took some time to have lunch in the French quarter and
strolled down Bourbon Street. Is this the same as being in these palaces on the bike?
Nope, but I guess it's about what you make of it while on your adventure. So as you
can see I haven't had any saddle time, but it is also fun  doing it this way as well.
With that you will see that I am combining this issue into more than likely 3 issues.
Why you may ask? Well for starters there isn't shit to do during this stretch between
end of September and the beginning of the new year. I found out that as of now there
is one remaining swap meet left in WI. And that's the Tomah ABATE of WI 7D region
in April. Yep, you're reading this right, "Waukesha and Jefferson, done. Fondulac done,
all the northern WI swaps done." When I started the Free Riders Press there was a
show every weekend in the winter but I guess to make them go now, someone will
have to think out of the box. Will anyone start one or a few of these up again? Don't
have the answer for that, but I am thinking someone might be thinking about it. But
I'm not mentioning any names at this point.
Lastly, many of you have been mentioning that they are enjoying the story "Word of a
Liar" I have been running in parts for a long time now. And there was really no avenue
for people to read the whole story. But now for the next 30 days you can read it online
through Kindle. See the ad for it on page 5 and go to the site and vote for the WORD.
If Sally gets enough votes they will publish it in full. But for now we have 30 days.
GO, READ and VOTE today.
So till November or December have a great ride during the rest of the season, and keep
in touch. I plan on doing some changes to the way I do things here at FRP headquar-
ters and just need some down time to do it. You know me though, I’m like a bad
habit, I'm pretty hard to get rid of. LOL…


